
 

NEWS RELEASE 

JEFFERSON PARISH, LOUISIANA 

 

January 9, 2019 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

JEFFERSON PARISH PURCHASING DEPARTMENT 

TEMPORARY RELOCATION 

 

Currently, the Purchasing Department has temporarily relocated to the Paul D. Connick, Sr. Emergency Operations 
& Communications Center located at 910 3rd Street in Gretna. 

Beginning on Thursday, January 10, 2019, all bid openings will be held at the temporary location.  This is a secured 
building; however, the Purchasing Department will have staff on the first floor beginning at 1:00pm on bid opening 
dates to allow access to vendors. 

Bid responses may also be delivered to the east bank Purchasing Office located on the fourth Floor of the Joseph S. 
Yenni Building, Suite 404, prior to the assigned bid opening date.   

Bid responses delivered to the west bank must be received at the temporary office by 2:00pm on the bid due date. 

For more information, please call the Purchasing Department at (540) 364-2678. 
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